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MEETINGS

Council meeting
9am 1 Aug

Nelson Regional Sewerage Business Unit
9.30am 2 Aug

Tenders Committee
9am 6 Aug

Saxton Field Committee – Tasman District 
Council Chamber, 189 Queen Street, Richmond
9.30am 6 Aug

Chief Executive Employment Committee – 
Mayor's Office, Floor 2B, Civic House, 110 
Trafalgar Street, Nelson
2.30pm 7 Aug

Joint Nelson Tasman Regional Transport 
Committee – Tasman District Council Chamber, 
189 Queen Street, Richmond
1pm 9 Aug

Audit, Risk and Finance Committee
9am 14 Aug

Activities in Public Places Consultation Panel – to 
deliberate on submissions
9am 15 Aug

Nelson Tasman Regional Landfill Business Unit
9.30am 16 Aug

Joint Shareholders Committee –Tasman District 
Council Chamber, 189 Queen Street, Richmond
9.30am 20 Aug

Plan Change 29 Hearing Panel
9am 26 Aug

Plan Change 29 Hearing Panel – to hear 
submissions to Plan Change 29 (if required)
9am 27 Aug

The new contract, which began on Monday 29 July 
2024, is a three-year agreement with an option to 
extend for an additional three years.

Saxton Field is where the regional community 
comes together for sport and recreation. The 
facilities, jointly managed by Nelson City Council 
and Tasman District Council, include a collection 
of high-quality venues that cater for regional sport 
and recreation activities along with national and 
international events.

Nelson City Council Group Manager Community 
Services, Andrew White says CLM’s proposal stood 
out due to its focus on maximising the use of the 
facilities for the community.

“CLM is focused on reducing costs for ratepayers 
and has shown a strong commitment to the 

community through providing diverse activities and 
opportunities right across the country. CLM currently 
manages a portfolio of Nelson City Council’s 
facilities including Trafalgar Centre, Riverside Pool, 
Nayland Pool and local halls so we know they have 
a high standard of delivery.”

CLM CEO Craig Carter highlighted CLM’s 
longstanding commitment to the region and 
is looking forward to collaborating with all key 
stakeholders to deliver exceptional services and 
experiences that resonate with the entire region.

“With over 20 years of managing community 
facilities in the Nelson/Tasman area, we are excited 
to bring our expertise and community engagement 
to Saxton Stadium. Our local team is deeply 
passionate about the region and dedicated to 

delivering programmes and services that make a 
difference.”

Nelson City Council and Tasman District Council 
would like to extend their thanks to Sport Tasman for 
its dedication and hard work managing the Saxton 
Field Facilities over the last 14 years. Sport Tasman 
has played a significant role in the success of these 
facilities, and we appreciate their contribution.

For more information about the Saxton Field 
Facilities or the new management arrangements, 
please contact saxton@clmnz.co.nz,  
03 538 0072 or visit saxtonfield.co.nz.

saxtonfield.co.nz

Community Leisure Management Ltd selected to 
manage Saxton Field Facilities
Following a comprehensive tender process, Community Leisure Management Ltd (CLM) has been jointly chosen by 
Nelson City Council and Tasman District Council to manage Saxton Field Facilities. 

A free music experience for all

Nelson City Council, Nelson Centre for Musical Arts 
and Multicultural Nelson Tasman present

At Victory 
Community Centre,
2 Totara Street, 
Nelson South

11am - 12 noon
Saturdays:

3 August
10 August
17 August

24 August
31 August

Bring It campaign launch
Nelson City Council and 19 cafes across the city have 
launched an initiative to reduce the number of coffee cups 
going to landfill.
From Thursday, 25 July 2024, the participating 
cafes are offering a discount of between 30c and 
$1 if customers bring their own clean, reusable 
coffee cup. 

“We can all make a contribution to reducing 
waste going to landfill. This initiative is one of 
many that Council, business and individuals can 
do to lessen our impact on the environment," says 
Nelson Mayor Nick Smith.

It's estimated that 295 million beverage cups 

(including coffee cups) are disposed of every year 
in New Zealand. Although coffee cups appear to 
be cardboard, they’re lined with plastic, meaning 
they cannot be recycled. Consumers bringing 
their own cups is an easy and effective way to 
reduce the number of single-use cups heading to 
landfill each year.  

“The Bring It campaign is part of a larger 
discussion we're having about how to reduce 
or even avoid waste,” says Nelson City Council 

Waste Minimisation Adviser Karen Lee.  
“Nelson and Tasman Councils are reviewing 

our joint waste plan. It’s an opportunity to not 
just consider how we manage waste but how 
we reduce it, or even avoid creating it in the 
first place. Waste is everyone’s problem, and we 
all have a role to play in the solution. The little 
things we can all do will, together, make a big 
difference.”

Rust Kitchen customers Claire and Derek, (from left), Councillor James Hodgson, Rust 
Kitchen and Eatery Owner Ian White, Mayor Nick Smith, Rust Kitchen barista Pablo Salas 
at the launch of the Bring It campaign.

Participating cafes:
• Ake Ake NMIT Café 
• Alton Cycles Coffee Shop 
• Blink Coffee Bar 
• Bobby Franks

• Brews Coffee Cart
• Deck Café Tahuna 
• Greenmeadows Café
• Hattie’s Café
• Infused

• Lambretta’s
• Little Dove
• Pics PC Eatery 
• Pomeroy’s Coffee and 

Tea Company

• Raglan Roast
• Ruby’s
• Rust Café
• Someday Somewhere
• Sublime Roastery

• SYP – Stoke
• Tern
• The Coffee Factory 
• The Red Art Gallery 
• Tozetti

Re-home your unwanted 
household goods for free with 
our next Secondhand Sunday 
on 18 August 2024. 

Secondhand Sunday is a 
great opportunity to declutter. 
It's a free event where Nelson 
and Tasman residents can put 
unwanted items out on their 
driveway for others to collect. 
You can put out anything 
from chairs, books, clothing, or 
leftover bits and pieces from 
building projects.

Simply register online by 
10am on Friday 16 August 
to be included on the list of 
participating addresses and 
print a poster for your mailbox. 
If you would like to fossick, a 
list and map of participating 
addresses will be available to 
download prior to the event.  

Date: Sunday 18 August,  
9am – 2pm

To register visit: nelson.govt.
nz/second-hand-sunday

Grampians Slip
Contractors are currently 
working across two slip sites on 
the Grampians. Slip 14: Tukuka 
Street and Slip 12: Allan Street.
The work on Slip 14: Tukuka Street is on part of 
the Grampians Lower Traverse and requires the 
entrance closure from Tukuka Street and Oakes 
Reserve. Access is available outside of work 
hours and weekends.

Slip 12: Work will take place between the 
Grampians and private properties on Allan 
Street. There will be increased activity in this 
area with trucks using Hampden Street to 
access the site. There will be no track closures 
for this part of the project.

Slip 14: Tukuka Street

Slip 12: Allan Street

Slip 18: Collingwood Street

Slip 12: Tawa Track – Ronaki

Slip 16: Tawa Track 
– Endeavour Street

our.nelson.govt.nz/subscribe

Subscribe to the Our Nelson 
e-newsletter and stay up to date 
with the latest news, information and 
events happening in Nelson City. Hundreds have a say on speed managementPeople are keen to make their views known on the proposed draft Nelson Tasman 

Speed Management Plan.
Consultation on reducing local speed limits is continuing but we need to acknowledge the change in Government policy, particularly as any changes need NZTA Waka Kotahi approval. 

Councils are still able to reduce harm on our roads through speed management plans and infrastructure improvements. 
The Government hasn’t set new rules for setting speed limits yet, but it has indicated a desire that, in addition to safety, the economic impacts and the views of road users 

and local communities should be considered when speed limits are set. This is what we are doing and we still want to hear from road users and local communities before making any final decisions.
So far more than 700 people have shared diverse views across the District, particularly in rural areas and in relation to speed limit changes around schools and town centres. 

We encourage people to provide feedback on the options and on areas that concern them the most. 

It is fantastic to have local input so we can tailor the speed management plan to reflect what the community wants.
The current Speed Management consultation is set to close on Thursday 29 February with the Joint Regional Transport Committee making its recommendation to Tasman District and Nelson City Councils in the following months.

Have your say at 
shape.tasman.govt.nz/speed-review

I'M RECYCLABLE

TASMAN.GOVT.NZ

26 JANUARY 2024
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Live in Nelson City but want to know more 
about what’s happening across the wider region? 

Sign up to receive Tasman District Council’s Newsline for all the 
latest news from Tasman. Visit tasman.govt.nz/newsline to sign up.

For more information, visit shape.nelson.govt.nz/slip-repairs-grampians
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